PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

December 15, 2022

Mr. Nobellej R. Guab

General Manager

GCMED Pharmaceutical Distributor
L2 Blk 19, Villa Christine Royalle,

San Miguel, Pasig City

Dear Mr. Guab,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to GCMfD

Pharmaceutical Distributor for the Supply and Delivery of Medical Supplies  /ITB No..

2022-G-033/Lot 2 for the Province of Isabela effective immediately upon receipt of this notice.
e

Thus, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space

provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

Lo

RODOLFO T. ALBANO, II1
Provincial Governor y

Received By:
CAALISTVE Ol;mm o

Date: 12/t c/202%




